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In 2020, there were no observer deployments conducted due to the ongoing economic effects and
access restrictions caused by the Covid-19 Pandemic. The vessel maintained on board a catch
logbook utilized by the vessel’s master and vetted by the administration along with landing reports.

No operational data could be provided to the IATTC for this respective year.
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